
 
 
 
 

Please join us on Monday, April 27th at the Oriental Wok in 
Ft. Mitchell. Representative Diane St. Onge and  

Senator Wil Schroder will be giving us a legislative session 
update and specifics about the Heroin Legislative. 

 
Registration begins at 11:30 a.m., with the meeting beginning promptly at 12 noon. 

The cost for lunch is $16.00.  When you register at the door, you will take a card to place 
at your seat corresponding to your lunch choice of either… 

General Wong’s Chicken or Sweet & Sour Pork 
[As always, if you have special food needs or dietary restrictions, let your server know.] 

Please R.S.V.P. via e-mail to: membership@kcrwc.org OR call Katie @ 859-391-7483 
Reservations must be made no later than noon on Wednesday, April 22, 2015. 
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Hello Members and Friends, 

I hope you had a wonderful weekend celebrating the Resurrection of our Lord. 

Spring Break has come and gone for most of us and the focus on the upcoming Primary has begun.  40 
days, until we go to the polls and vote for the person we feel will best represent us. 

Our club has a long tradition of involvement.  I know you are all looking at websites and going to events 
to better know your options.  And I hope you are doing more than looking.  I hope you are getting 
involved.  These candidates are putting so much on the line and they all deserve our respect.  It is time 
to pick the ones you support and give them the help they need to succeed. 

As a club we do not endorse in primaries, but as individual members we are expected to put some boots 
on the ground and help.  Contact your choice!  Volunteer!  And keep track of your hours:)  

If you know of events that your candidate is having in the area please encourage them to e-mail Lynn at 
news4kcrwc.org so she can send out the information to our club.  

It was an exciting day for Kentucky on Tuesday when our own U.S. Senator, Rand Paul announced his 
bid for the Presidency.  No matter whom you are supporting, it is exciting to have someone we know so 
well entering the race! 

But, for now, let us concentrate in electing good candidates and then supporting the winners so we can 
take the state by storm in November! 

Blessings, 
Kelley Westwood, KCRWC President 
 
**“OUR SPOTLIGHT ON A MEMBER” WILL CONTINUE IN MAY. I KNOW EVERYONE IS 
LOOKING FORWARD TO LEARNING ABOUT ANOTHER MEMBER** 
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News to Note… 
Applications are now being  
accepted for the 
2015 Mary Middleton Scholarship 
See KCRWC.org for information 

 
NEWS TO NOTE… 
 
KCRWC would like to express condolences to family 
and friends of longtime member and 1998 Honoree 
Kay Berkshire.  
 
Candidates (and/or staff working for a candidate) and elected 
officials – please remember to send your items to 
news4kcrwc@kcrwc.org.  If you have comments/concerns or 
questions regarding our email blasts/FB posts, newsletter items, 
etc., please contact president@kcrwc.org or 
news4kcrwc@kcrwc.org. Thank you. 
 
KCRWC would like to host a table at the Spring Fling.  
Paid members who would like to sit at the table should 
contact Kelley Westwood president@kcrwc.org or 859 
468-2409 to let her know.  Checks must be made out to 
the KCRP and not KCRWC. 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER: The KCRWC does not endorse any 
candidate in a primary election. We do not endorse for 
non-partisan judicial/other candidates. We DO send out 
fundraiser and event information as a public service, for 
all candidates, including those in primary elections and 
judicial candidates. 

If you have any news to note, please send it to 

publicity@kcrwc.org 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

From Communications Chair, Lynn Berk: 
After sending out the last event email, 

insightbb.com email addresses bounced back to 
me! If you have a friend that you know of that 

had an Insight email address and they mention 
they haven’t received our KCRWC information 

lately, please have them send their new email to 

news4kcrwc@kcrwc.org so they continue to stay 
current with KCRWC news! 

 
The Comer/McDaniel Campaign has asked us to pass along the 

following: We are organizing call nights with Rep. Diane St. 

Onge at the Victory Office, 7821 Dream Street, Florence, KY 

41042, every Thursday until the May 19th Primary!  We will be 

there from 5 pm – 7:30 pm.  

Race for the Primary! Post-Derby Brunch and Rally, Sunday, 

May 3 from 12 noon- 3 pm. President’s Park, Jefferson Shelter, 

Edgewood, KY.  Another great way to meet and support 

#teamcomer! Meet the candidates, elected officials and fellow 

supporters and volunteers! We will gather for brunch and get 

our "Walk-lists" on! Join the fun! We will have yard signs and 

more available at event. 

 

Senator John Schickel announced the first Boone 

County Adult Fieldtrip to the State Capitol departing 
from the parking lot of St. Timothy’s parish in Union, 

8:30 a.m., June 11, returning around 5:00 p.m. 
Contact Lisa Smith at 502-564-8100 ext. 617 to make 

your reservation. It’s important to let her know if you 
will be a driver or a rider. 
 

  

 

 
  

  

 

PICS FROM THE MARCH PANCAKE 

BREAKFAST…A lot of fun was had by all!! 
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2843 Coachlight Lane 
Burlington, KY 41005 

 
The publisher reserves the right to edit content 
submitted and apologizes for any errors or 
omissions. 

 

 

 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

www.kcrwc.org 

 
 

Save the Dates: 
More info can be found on KCRWC website www.kcrwc.org/ Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Kenton-County-Republican-
Womens-Club/143468462360368/ and in emails. 
 
4/16 – Northern KY Young Republicans 5:30pm meeting @ Mellow Mushroom -- Legislative 
Update from Rep. Addia Wuchner  
 
5/5 – KCRP Spring Fling ~ Tuesday, 6:00-10:00pm@The Covington Radisson Grand Ballroom; 
Price: $60/Person, $550/Table of Ten; see newsletter for additional information, Proceeds 
benefit the “Get Out the Vote” effort for all Republican candidates. 
 
5/18 – Campaign volunteer Awards Applications due to Lynn Berk; forms available @ meeting 
or online 
 
5/18 – Regular meeting at Oriental Wok (doors open at 11/30); 
Scholarship Awarded 
 
5/19 – Primary Election – Please vote. 
 
6/11 – “Adult Field Trip to the State Capitol” with Senator John Schickel; make your 
reservation by contacting Lisa Smith at 502-564-8100 ext. 617. 
 
7/27 – Club picnic @ Edgewood Senior Center 

 

  

  

  

 
 

 

We are also on 
Facebook! 
Search for: 

Kenton County 
Republican Women’s 
Club, and click “like”. 
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